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June 18, 2014

Fort Lauderdale Executive Airport
Attn: Clara Bennett
6000 NW 21 Avenue
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309

RE: (See attached Table 1 for referenced case(s))
**TERMINATION**

The aeronautical study concerning the following project is terminated:

Table 1 - Letter Referenced Case(s)

ASN Prior ASN Location
Latitude
(NAD83)

Longitude
(NAD83)

AGL
(Feet)

AMSL
(Feet)

2014-ASO-1794-NRA FORT
LAUDERDALE, FL

26-11-43.15N 80-11-00.79W 1 11

Description: Construction of five new parking spaces at the FXE Observation Area. Includes site work, grading,
paving, fencing,sodding, and pavement striping.

This aeronautical study is terminated because:

1-The proponent no longer works for the City of Fort Lauderdale.
2-Proposal should include coordinates along the permanent and temporary fence.
3-Prposal should include the height, growth rate and final height of the proposed vegetation.
3-Include an evaluation of the potential for wildlife attractants associated with the trees to be planted and
relocated.
4-Advise if potable or reclycled water will be used for irrigation as there are aircraft park next to the area
5-Advise who will build and maintain the facility as the use of airports funds for this purpose may be
considered revenue diversion.

If you desire to reactivate the study, it will be necessary for you to re-file notice using the enclosed FAA Form
7460-1, Notice of Proposed Construction or Alteration.
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For further assistance, please contact Pablo Auffant (404) 812-6331 pablo.auffant@faa.gov.

Pablo Auffant
Specialist
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